
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim visits families celebrating Eid al-Adha at the Rusafa
Amusement Park

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, visited families celebrating Eid

al-Adha at the Rusafa Amusement Park in Baghdad Monday, 4/9/2017. His eminence praised the

cooperation between citizens and security services to achieve security and enjoy Eid

celebrations.
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His eminence pointed out that celebrating Eid is the most important proof of life, pointed out

that security and safety was achieved by the grace of Almighty Allah and through the sacrifices

of martyrs who had presented their souls so the Iraqi family enjoy the decent life, pointed out

to the importance of investing the atmosphere of the Eid to visit parents and relatives,

restore community peace and renounce differences and factors of division.


